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Staff & Pupil Information 

 
 

Westhill GSA 

The next GSA (LGBTQ+, Diversity and Allies) group meeting is Monday 01 July at lunchtime 

in room G13.  Look forward to seeing you then. 

[Miss Rossvoll] 

 

Library @ lunchtime 

The library will be closed to pupils on Tuesday lunchtime (open again as usual on 

Wednesday and Thursday).  

[Mrs McCartney] 

 

GeoClub  

Will be on this Wednesday lunchtime in T3. Please come along to receive your John Muir 

Certificates. Those who have not achieved the certificate are very welcome to come along 
for our final meetup before the end of term.  

[Mrs Burns & Mrs McCallum] 

 

Dress Down Day - Friday 5th July: "Welcome Summer" Theme 

Get ready to welcome summer with our dress down day on 5th July! 

Participation isn't mandatory—you can still wear your uniform if you prefer. 

Please ensure your clothing meets safety requirements (e.g., for science or H.E.), offers 

suitable coverage, and avoids offensive slogans or images. Football tops are not permitted. 

We'll also be collecting donations for Cardiac Risk in the Young (CRY) 

Read Jude’s story here 

Jude MacDonald – Cardiac Risk in the Young (c-r-y.org.uk) 

Let's make a difference while we celebrate in style! 

 

 

SPORTS NOTICES 
 

Rugby Officiating Courses 

Scottish Rugby are hosting multiple courses for pupils to learn the basics of refereeing 

Rugby matches. These courses are for anyone aged 15 or over and are free of charge. There 

https://www.c-r-y.org.uk/jude-macdonald/


are a few running nearby over the summer holidays so if you are interested, please click the 

link below and sign up for the appropriate date/place. 

Introduction to Match Officiating - Scottish Rugby 

 

https://scottishrugby.org/introduction-to-match-officiating/

